June 21, 2021

The Managing Director
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited

Securities Markets Division
Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan

Subject: Disclosure under Section 97 of the Securities Act, 2017 and clause 5.6.2 of the PSX
Regulations
Dear Sir

We write with reference to the captioned subject and speculations circulating in the market
regai ding the exclusive selling of content or contract of the Company with Netflix, Inc.

In this regard, we would like to inform the Exchange that the Company has not entered into any such
arrangement. This clarification is being issued to avoid any impact of the aforesaid speculation on
the listed securities of the Company.

You are requested to disseminate the same to all concerned.

Regards
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Mohsin Naeem
Company Secretary
Hum Network Limited
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